
Broadband Project Update: 1/30/2021 
Hello again all! Here is the latest on the Broadband front: 

 Great news! 3 of the 6 sections in town have completed the Fiber Build out and Splicing 
phases, and all are currently in testing! The remaining 3 phases are closing in on 
completion as well, so CCI is making good progress. 

 While the overall schedule seems to have slipped a bit, the most recent word from CCI is 
that they plan on beginning to take orders for install this coming Monday, 2/1. It is 
unclear to me at this point what this looks like, but based on the information provided 
to date, I would expect CCI to begin making these calls to folks who pre-registered. I am 
working to get in touch with CCI to get these questions answered as well as questions 
about bundling. I appreciate the patience and will pass along these details as soon as I 
can. 

 As a reminder, if you pre-registered and have not been able to get back in touch with 
CCI after an initial call, go ahead and give them a call at 1‐888‐604‐3050.	Please note 
that this number should only be used if you have pre-registered and CCI has initially 
tried to contact you with no success. If	you	have	pre‐registered	and	have	yet	to	
received	an	initial	call	from	CCI,	do	not	call	this	number.	Let	them	try	at	least	once	
first. 

As always, if you have not done so already, do not forget to fill out the pre-registration 
information and form on the Westmoreland Broadband Website. The link is below. Pre-
registration will help ensure you get hooked up faster than those who do not. 
www.consolidated.com/westmoreland 
Take care. See you in two weeks! 

 

 



 


